
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What to expect when you visit: 
 
USER EXPERIENCE    CONSTRUCTION MENTIONS 

 

 

On Friday, November 4th, the LLD opened to the 
public at 9:30 AM. I had the pleasure to escort 
the first patron of the day through the doors. 
Mardelle was so happy to be back inside her 
library! 
 
And the LLD is happy to be open once again! 
Half of the building has been arranged to 
provide the maximum amount of materials and 
resources while the other half of the building is 
undergoing construction in Phase Two.   
 
Ask staff for a tour!  
Welcome back!  

- Tatiana Weinstein, LLD Director 

o Entrance and parking on Front Street 
o Additional parking via Kingston Avenue 

parking lot entrance 
o Circulation staff available in the lobby 
o Family-sized restrooms off of lobby and 

on public floor 
o Book drop back in its original location 

(Front St. parking lot) 
o Automated indoor book return 
o New self-pick-up area for holds 
o Youth, Adult, and Teen materials 

temporarily sharing the same room 
o Limited number of public computers 
o Adult and Youth staff sharing service desk 
o Jack & Jill (the turtles) have moved and 

are loving their new space! 
 
 

o Expect, at times, some loud noises ;) 
o Outdoor work continues on canopy 

entrances 
o There are some unfinished areas on the 

public floor - awaiting delivery of supplies 
o Some areas on public floor have temporary 

doors/walls 
o East interior undergoing demolition 
o Fencing surrounds eventual south 

entrance, east program/reading area, and 
north drive-up service window 

o More landscaping will occur once the 
winter months pass 
 

 
 


